
Docket Optical System - Stop the Santee Power Plant 

  

From:    Ross Makoske <rossmakoske@sbcglobal.net>
To:

   

<ESolorio@energy.state.ca.us>, <anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov>, 
<CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov>, <JerrySanders@sandiego.gov>, 
<martiemerald@sandiego.gov>, <SherriLightner@sandiego.gov>, 
<davidalvarez@sandiego.gov>

Date:    3/16/2012 9:44 AM
Subject:   Stop the Santee Power Plant

Hello, I hope you are familiar with the effort to erect a new power plant in the Santee area, near the 
Mission Trails area.  I find this very concerning, and believe that our elected officials in San Diego 
should do what's possible to stop this plan. 
 
I spend a lot of time on the trails around San Diego and have seen the negative effect that construction 
can have on the environment.  I can't imagine how much a power plant will ruin Mission Trails, and 
Mission Trails is one of Santee's few treasures.  The city should do everything it can to protect that 
space, and shouldn't allow a power plant to be built so close. 
 
Thank you for your time. 
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